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NEXT GENERAL MEETING 
Saturday, April 22, 9 a.m. at the Garden House in 
the Charles Wood Japanese Garden..  
This will be the meeting when we elect new Officers. 
Be sure to come so you can vote! There are also a 
proposal concerning dues. Please do your best to 
come so that you can be a part of the decision-
making! 
Treasurer Debbie Guy will not be able to attend the 
next take-in for the ESAC. If anyone would be willing 
to pay the entry fee for that show at the next 
meeting on the 22nd, she will give a receipt for your 
fee. 

 
NEXT UPCOMING EXHIBITIONS 
May 2017, ESAC 
Tuesday, May 2, 11 a.m.-2 p.m.: Artwork drop-off  
Entry fee: $30 for the first piece, $10 for the second. 
Friday, May 5, 6-8 p.m.: First Friday Art 
Walk/Opening Reception 
Saturday, May 27: Last day of exhibit, and pickup 
date, during ESAC regular business hours, or you 
may wait until Monday, May 2 

Fall 2018, Mobile Arts Council 

 
DUES 
($30) for the ensuing year are owed on June 1st. 
You must be current to enter any exhibitions or to 
vote. You may pay at the meeting or at the 
exhibition take-ins, or send your checks to: 

Treasurer, Watercolor & Graphic Arts Society  
P. O. 81701  
Mobile, AL 36689  

Click here for: WGAS Google Calendar  

Click here for: WGAS on Facebook  
Be sure to "Like" us on Facebook - and tell your 
friends; we have 743 Likes so far! You are welcome 
to post to this page. 

 
MEMBER NEWS 

• Satomi Kamei, Karen McGahagin, and Mary 
Rodning (who also curated the show) are 
showing in "Winter of 2017" in the Semmes 
Public Library in February 

• Philippe Oszuscik has a new email address: 
oszuscik@att.net 

• Corky Goldman’s students exhibited at Cats 
Gallery in February 

• Joanne Brandt (AL Art Supply Merit Award), 
Barbara Cline (Southern Art & Framing Merit 
Award), Hunter Cobb, and Roxanne Dyess 
exhibited in the Spanish Moss Miniature 
Show at Southern Art & Framing in the month 
of March. 

• Gail Bramer, Joanne Brandt, Kathy Friedline, 
Ainsley McNeely, Karen Spaulding, and 
Lynda Smith Touart exhibited in the 
Baykeeper exhibition at MAC in March. 

• Joanne Brandt was invited to the Shadows-on-
the-Teche Plein Air Paintout, and her ng 
Avery Island Boathouse painting won the 
Fourth Place Award 

• Three paintings by Ainsley McNeely have been 
selected for ArtsRevive's exhibition - Alabama 
Artists: Roots and Wings 
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